
 

November 13, 2020 

Dear Bulldog Families, 

Please notice these two videos below as it helps you understand where to find the grades for the 9 week 

courses your child is taking and how to understand our attendance protocols.  Sorry to send it in a 

separate mailing, but we felt it was prudent for you to have a copy sooner, rather than later.  We will 

put this in the Principal’s Update this weekend. 

Have a great weekend. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 

__________________________________________________________ 

Understanding how to find 9 Week Courses in Unified Classroom.   

This video is close caption enabled and allows you to get a sense as to how you can ensure that you’re 

keeping up with the 9-week courses and able to see the grades.  This video was created by Integrations 

Specialist Mr. Hanlon at the high school.  As he talks about “PE and Drivers Ed” the same procedure also 

applies to our health classes and exploratories. 

 

Please click here to view the video:  https://youtu.be/-pQuTfsTYcY 

__________________________________________________________ 

Understanding how the middle school will track attendance in the 

Remote/Hybrid Model 

This video explains the importance of attendance and how attendance is tracked in the middle schools.  

It reviews the codes so parents understand the codes when they seem the on Unified Classroom or 

Powerschool 

 

Please click here to view the video:  https://youtu.be/egS0l-5E-zY 

https://youtu.be/-pQuTfsTYcY
https://youtu.be/egS0l-5E-zY

